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FOR SALE

   
PHONE 674-5656. OR:674-7676

DEADLINE FOR CLASSIFIED ADS. I
TUESDAY NOON

—
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FOR SALE

WHOM TO CALL
 

Fuel Oils,Atlantic Products.
Meter service to insure: you

atcuracy. Montross Oit Com-

pany, 436 Main Street, Luzerne.

‘Phone Kingston 287-2361.

William Eckert Lawnmower

Sales and Service. Sawsfiled,

lawnmowers sharpened, re-

paired. New and used mow-

ers; lawnmower parts. Wheel

Horse tractors. Call 674-5931.
Wellington Avenue, off Route

309. i

{That favorite chair or sofa re
upholstered.

Dallas Auto Seat Covers
874-9521
 

 

Rugs any size—all

makes. A little out of the way,

but a lot less to pay. B. Carpet

(@mpany, 267 South Main

reet, Wilkes-Barre.

Roto tillers, lawn mowers,

chain saws. Welding. Gus

Walters. 675-1869.

Garage, 60 x 60, stocked and
equipped. Western Auto

Agency. Hardware, second,

hand furniture. Easy terms.

Lewis Shippey, Falls, Pa.

388-6554.

Kellers Gardens, Route 415,

Idetown. 639-5426. Perennials,
Delphiniums, Shasta Daisies,

Marguerite, Tall Summer
Phlox (red, pink, white), Iris.

Early Cabbage. Annuals, Cal-

endulas, Larkspur, Bachelor

Buttons, Snaps.

40 gallon glass-lined electric

hot water heater in good con-

dition. $35. Call 675-3415.

Wanted, responsibleparty to.
take over low monthly pay-

ments on a spinet piano. Can

be seen locally. Write Credit

Asser70 Box 35, Cort-
iand, Ohio.

Remington Chain Saws (new
and used) Rent a saw by day

or week. New Mur Alumi-

num, Noxen Road, Harveys

Lake. 639-5030.

John Deere-A tractor with two-

bottom trip plow. Manzoni

Brothers, 675-2687.

Corn planters, John Deere,

Two-row Model 290. Manzoni

Brothers. 675-2687.

»

Hay conveyor, 18 foot belt con-

veyor. Manzoni Brothers, 675-

2687.

Garage Sale—Friday and Sat-

urday, May 9 and 10, 9:30 a.m.

Viarious items for sale. | have

EY use for them, maybe you

do. Come see at 71 Lake St.

Dallas. Mrs. Louise Kreidler.

1968 Apache tent trailer, Falcon

Malel, like new, originally
$700 with spare wheel. Will
sacrifice for $495 includes gas
range. Phone 675-3223.

1966 Ford Fairlain 500 XL Con-

vertible. V8 4 speed, chrome
reversed wheels, stereo tape
player. Excellent condition.

675-2262.

Tires and wheels for Rambler

775 x 14. Electric dryer,

kitchen set, living room

chairs, bedroom furniture,

sofa bed, chain saw, assorted

items. Phone 675-1784.

Pennsylvania

wer, A-1 tondition.

5-5840.

Two white faced Herford bulls,

one year old. Call evenings,
675-1276.

1967 250 cc. Motorcycle, CZ.
$300. Poloroid Swinger with

case $15. Phone 639-1126.

Back Mountain—Box 366, Har--

ris Hill, Trucksville. Three

bedroom home, bath, large
livingroom, hardwood floor,

moderns, kitchen with birch

cabinets, laundry room, den,

screened in front porch, hot

water base board oil heat, own

septic system and artesian

well, 2 car garage, running

creek on land. 150 foot front-

age, 135 feet deep. Call 696-

2630 or 288-3043 Layaou, any
morning.

Riding Lawn

Call

1948 Jeep with snow plow $500.

'63 Chevy Il station wagon,

$500. Both in excellent condi-
tion. Call 333-4234.

known

    

Tractor, John Deere 420 Hi-.
Crop, power take-off with
plows, cultivator, harrows,

fertilizing attachments, three-
point hitch. William LaBar,
Pittston, RD 1, Call 388-6758.

EF Furnace Man, hot water
system with stoker. Good con-

dition. Call 639-5110.

1959 Volkswagen. New clutch,
new brake linings, new bat-

tery, generator, and master

cylinder. $150. See at Forty
Fort Ice Cream Company,

Fernbrook.

Lot, 60 x 150—secluded wooded

area Twin Lakes. Ideal for

summer fun. Mangle Iron

$75, sewing machine $20,

National Cash Register $150,

15 restaurant counter stools,

like new $10. each, steam

table, $75, bottleshoot $35,
639-1029. Helen Sgarlat.

Dump truck, 1955 Chevrolet,

U-tag. Good condition. $495.

Call 288-5370.

Clean, used lumber 2 x 4,

U2.6,42 2X8. -Sheathingiboaroki

* Phone 639-5954.

Garage Sale on Route 309, two

miles north of Dallas. An-
tiques, clothing, household

items. May 10 and 17. From

9 a.m. to 8 p.m.

Buy a prim rose for Mother

for Mothers Day. Updykes,

105 Davis St., Trucksville.
Phone 696-2864.

be #00 ny i Sip wu rs, minster

  

THOMAS P. GARRITY
Realtor

Real Estate & Insurance

Service to the Greater

Back Mt. Area

HARVEYS LAKE 639-1191

Pole 89 — Harveys Lake

Raiph Fitch &Sons
Plumbing and Heating

© GAS -~OIL - COAL
Deep and Shallow Well’ Pumps

DALLAS — 674-8811
SR

     

     

HOOVER CLEANERS

Factory-authorized Parts

Sales & Service—Used Appliances

RESENNACK APPLIANCE CO.

267 Wyoming Ave., Kingston

 
  

287-1175 “i
 

TET  
 
 

Paperhanging

MIKE POSTUPACK

Phone 825-3297 or 825-2077

 

WATER PUMPSALES
AND SERVICE
Tanks-Switches-Pipes

| Softeners-Chlorination, Etc.

R. W. WEIDNER
333-4548_

 

 

  
 

 

Plumbing & Heating
Quick—Efficient—Service

BOB GORDON
Cali

Trucksville 696-2240
Free Estimates     

WHOM TO CALL
 

Lawn mowing service. Free

estimate. Phone 675-2878.

Playground size merry go

round suitable for large yard

or public playground. Phone

675-3428.

For all kinds or carpenter

work, installation of wall

boards. Kitchen cabinets built

and installed. Additions. Call

Alfred Hadsel, RD 1, Dallas,

639-5554.

Roof repair, new roofs, slate
repair, barn roofs painted.

Free estimates. Phone 639-

1220.

Don’t throw them away! It

pays to have them fixed!

Sweepers, small appliances,

lamps, radios, tools, etc. re-

paired. 113 E.- Center St.

Shavertown. 675-1580 daily

9-12 and 5-8. Saturday 1-7.

is your truck, tractor or auto-

mobile using oil? Your mech-

anic or garage will recom-

mend SEALED POWER guar-

anteed piston rings. Complete

machine shop. Stull Brothers,

Kingston.

For rent-Trucks, traveltrailers,

truck campers.

mounted on a pick-up truck.

Reese Motors, Memorial High-

way, Dallas. 675-2951.

Handyman, general mainte-

nance, home repairs (painting,

plumbing, carpentry). Full or

part-time. Free estimates.

Call 639-1335.

Antiques and furniture refin-

ished, reconditioned. Call Ste-

fan Hellersperk 675-1690.

Rural Upholstery, Sweet Valley,
RD 1, Free Estimates. Call

477-5711.

Painting, roofing, brick point-

ing and water-proofing. Call

675-5638.

‘Monk Plumbing & Heating,
674-5816. Gas, oil, electric
coal installations. No down-

  

  

payment. Five yearsto pay.

SES

 

 

HELP WANTED
 

Babysitter to sit during the

day, 41, days a week. Own

transportation. Call 696-2150.

WORK WANTED LEGAL NOTICE
Pennsylvania 18612 (telephone

675-5754). Bids will be received
 

Woman would like work—iron-

ing only. Reply Box 2, The

Dallas Post.

 

EXTRA INCOME
 

Reliable man or woman. No
selling. Refill and collect from

new type coin-operated dis-

pensers in your area. We

secure locations. Must have
car, references, $650 to $2200

cash investment for equip-

ment and inventory. Ten

hours weekly can net excel-

lent income. For personal in-
terview, write, including phone

number to Cal-Ton Supply,

Inc., 5423 Penn Ave., Pitts-

burgh, Pa. 15206.

 

BUSINESS OPPORTUNITY
 

Reliable person from this area
to service and collect from

automatic dispensers. No ex-
perience needed . . . we es-
tablish accounts for you. Car,
reference and $985. to $1785.

cash capital necessary. 4 to 12

hours weekly nets excellent

monthly income. Full time

more. For local interview,

write, include telephone num-

ber, Eagle Industries, 4725 Ex-

celsior Blvd., St. Louis Park,
Minnesota. 55416.

 

A NEW YOU? Try it on for

size; a business of your

own, in your own com-

munity, on your own time,

for an income of yourown.

And the beauty and |

glamour of AVON Cos-

metics. Ready? Phone

824-8721 or contact Mrs.

Maude Cloak, RD 1, Dallas.   
 

FOR RENT
 

Two room furnished apartment.

Newly decorated. Near De-

munds Corners. Lake Catalpa

Road. Phone 675-3049.

Large cottage, Old Harveys

Lake Road. Will rent for the

season. Four bedrooms,

kitchen, all conveniences.

Call 824-7739, 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.

 

ROOMS FOR RENT
 

Furnished rooms, day, week or

month. Maid service. Kingston

House, 947 Market Street,

Kingston. Phone 288-4525.

 

HOUSE FOR SALE
 

Owner transferred; wishes to

sell 4-bedroom home, prac-
tically new; all modern con-

- veniences; electric heat; large

lot; nice neighborhood. $27500.

587-2795.

 

LOST
 

Custodians needed. Good sal- White Spitz dog with New York

ary, fringe benefits. Apply by

letter to Dr. Robert A. Mell-
man, Superintendent of Dallas

Schools, Dallas, Pennsylvania.
18612. 5-1 t2

Bartender or barmaid, part-

time or full-time work. Chase-

Huntsville Road, call after

7 p.m. 675-5705.

Yard boy, able to drive. Strong

worker required. Saturdays.

Huntsville area. 675-1773.

 

WANTED TO BUY
 

Guns and pistols any condition. -

Broody’s, 30 W. Main St.,

Plymouth. Phone 779-9579.

license. Last seen in vicinity

of Irem Temple Country Club.

Reward. 675-3056.

 

SANITARY SERVICE
 

Septic Tanks, reinforced con-

crete, buy the best. Costs less

in the long run. C. E. German

and Son, Kingston, 282-1448 or

your local supply dealer.

 

Septic Tanks Cleaned - Installed

TOP SOIL - STONE- FILL_
DALLAS — 674-8311

 

Camper

 

VOTE

  

IT'S TIME FOR A CHANGE!

Elizabeth ‘‘Betty’’ Maher
TAX COLLECTOR
Harveys Lake Boro.
 

 

  

3{
[| GREEN
STAMPS

    

4 639-1552

\ y
\ Beach Sand white Marble Chips \) =
\ ‘Joad. ton hag \

\
\
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Trained By RCA — 35 Year's Experience

DAVE’S

/eLevisionService
SPECIALIZING IN RCA COLOR

ALL MAKES BLACK AND WHITE TV - RADIOS - HI-FI

Barry Edwards Excavating

639-5627

   
    
   

  David W. Sizemore

BEAUMONT, PA.

i9TTIIY

"corporations,

Ralph Fitch & Sons

   

The DALLAS SCHOOL DIS-

TRICT Board of Directors

solicits sealed proposals on

INSURANCE, package plan,

for a three (3) year period.

Specifications may be secured

at the office of the Secretary
of the Board, Dallas Senior

High School Building, Dallas,

 

LEGAL NOTICE
 

The DALLAS SCHOOL DIS-
TRICT Board of Directors soli-

cits sealed proposals for the

following:

1. Supply and installation of

cabinets for the graphic and
industrial arts rooms of the

new junior high school

2. Replacement of manual

typewriters

3. Manual typewriter main-

tenance

4. Supply and delivery of coal

5. Hauling of ashes, rubbish,

and garbage

6. Cleaning of septic tanks.

Specifications may be

secured at the office of the
Secretary of the Board, Dallas

Senior High School Building,

Dallas, Pennsylvania 18612.

Bids will be received at the

office of the Secretary until

4:30 p.m. E.D.S.T., May 13,
1969 and shall be plainly
marked on the outside of the
envelope containing the bid
identifying the bid. Bids will
be opened at a regular meeting

of the Board to he held at 8:00

p.m. E.D.S.T., May 13, 1969.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD
Mrs. Harriet Stahl

Secretary

4-24 {3

 

LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE ISHEREBY GIVEN

that Articles of Incorporation

were filed with and approved

by the Department of State of

the Commonwealth of Pennsyl-
‘vania on April 11, 1969 under

the Business Corporation Act,

approved May 5, 1933, as

amended, on behalf of ROB-
ERT A. ALBER ASSOCIATES,
INCORPORATED and a Cer-

tificate of Incorporation has

been issued to said corporation

whose purposes are to pur-

chase, acquire, hold, improve,

build upon, subdivide, sell, con-

vey, assign, release, mortgage,
encumber, lease, hire and deal

in any way whatsoever in real

and personal property of every

kind ‘and nature, including

stock and securities of other

and to loan

money and take securities for

the payment of all sums due

the corporation, and to sell,

assign, and release such securi-

ties; to do any lawful act con-

cerning any and all lawful

businesses for which a corpora-

tion may be incorporated under

the Business Corporation Law of

the Commonwealth of Pennsyl-

vania; and to do all things and

acts convenient, desirable or

necessary in the condust of the

foregoing.

PASCO L. SCHIAVO

306 Northeaster Building

Hazleton, Pennsylvania

 

 

~ Asphalt Paving

Driveways
parking Areas

Crushed Stone

“Meeting Pa. Dept. of
Highway Specifications.”

American

| Asphalt
Paving Co.

696-1114

[Plant and Quarry — Chase.
 

ine IRC

at the office of the Secretary

until 3:00 p.m. E.D.S.T., June

10, 1969 and shall be plainly

marked on the outside of the

envelope containing the bid

BID ON INSURANCE.

Bids will be opened at a

regular meeting of the Board

to be held at 8:00 p.m. E.D.S.T.

June 10, 1969.
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD

Mrs. Harriet Stahl,

Secretary

 

LEGAL NOTICE
 

Notice is hereby given that

Michael Sholtis of 46 Warner

St., Plains, Penna., and Frank

D. Thomas of 169 Main St.,

Laflin, Pa., will file in the office

of the secretary of the Com-

monwealth of Pa. and pro-

thonotary of Luzerne County on

April 7, 1969, an application to

do business under the fictitious

name of Kleer-Vu Antenna

 

PAGE THIRTEEN

Company: at 169. Main St.

Laflin, Pa

Francis P. Burns. Esa.

1015 Miners National

Bank Bidg..

Wilkes-Barre

ONE HOUR TV SER-
VICE. BLACK-WHITE
$2.75; COLOR $5. 25”
COLOR PICTURE TUBE
INSTALLED IN HOME
$150. 675-2023.
 

 

 

FPOTHEDEPENDABILITYPEOPLE)
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never‘GUuess’|

 

ohHE
 

Automatic Water

to size of

saves detergent,

(All models)

spin for special

for “every second’’

   
 

 

PARGAS
Metered Bulk
or Bottled Gas

LP - Gas Motor Fuel

and Carburetion

Equipment

Complete line of modern

GAS APPLIANCES

—Space Heating—

Contractors—

Salamander

Service
“Gas Service Anywhere’
For Service Call,

822-1937
West Tioga St.

Sans Souci Parkway
~ Wilkes-Barre   
 

Capacity e

‘Loading.

Seven cycles.

ee
—
—
—
—
—
—
—  

Family Size Tub—Built for big

load cleaning. Great for growing

{ families. (Models A106, A206)

Level

trol—Lets you match water level

load. Saves water,

saves money.

Two Speed Operation—No non-

sense cleaning power for normal

washing. Gentle wash, rinse and

garments and

models but 106 &

Agitator—Flexible

fabrics. (All

406)

Power Fin

fins amplify washing

keep clothes and water moving

power clean-

ing. Full time lint filter and fab-
ric softener dispenser built in

agitator. (All Models)

 
Maytag Portable Dishwasher—@ Giant

No Pre-Rinsing @

Three Spray Arms give high velocity jet

washing action from top, middle, bottom—

scrub away food particles, whisks away

grease. Self-Cleaning Micro Mesh

prevents recirculation of food particles.

New Permanent Press Cycle

Wrinkle Free Washings & Drying

Con-

action,

Easy

Filter

Maytag Halo-of-Heat

ers—Surround clothes with

gentle,

spots,

Models)

Permanent

conditioning period at end of

drying cycle relaxes and re-

moves wrinkles, resets orig-

inal creases and pleats. (All

Models)

Convection Cooled Cabinet—

Reverse air flow keeps heat

in the drum, dryer cabinet

and laundry area stay cool.

(All Models)

 

 
That Insures

Dry-

even heat. No hot

no overdrying. (All

Press—Special

On Display—FoodWaste Disposer & Porta Dryer

STANTON’S
| TELEVISION & APPLIANCE, INC.

| DALLASSHOPPING CENTER |
        

 


